
 Delegation 6.8.a 

Name: Laura D’Angelo 

Brief summary of issue or topic of discussion: 

Concerned parents from Westboro whose children attend or should attend Broadview 
Public School will come to express profound concerns over the proposed elementary 
school boundary changes. These changes will see siblings split and sent to different 
schools, students forced to go to schools multiple communities and neighbourhoods 
away from where they live, and leave parents with impossible choices.  


